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Kirkland, April

From: Mary ellen Wezowicz <mewezowicz@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 7:45 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Stop the corridor

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

The corridor through Maine is a bad idea.  It ravages our forests and mountains with NO benefit to Maine, even though CMP and 

politicians try to tell us there is.  The monetary reimbursement to the Maine population is negligible and utterly ridiculous.  It 

comes down to pennies over the years only to benefit Massachusetts residents. 

 

The Maine corridor is a very bad deal for Maine residents.  Listen to the people!  Please say NO to the corridor transmission 

lines!! 

 

Mary Ellen Wezowicz 

Bridgton, ME 


